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3rd November 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
As you know, your child has been learning guitar with Richmond Music 
Trust this term as part of the Government’s Wider Opportunities 
initiative, designed to give all primary children the chance to play an 
instrument.   
 
We would like to invite you to an Open Guitar Workshop where you can 
listen to your child’s class play. This will take place on Wednesday 23rd 
November in the Junior Hall as follows: 

 
Vesuvius 1.20 – 1.50pm 

Ruapehu 1.50 – 2.20pm 

Mayon 2.20 – 2.50pm 

Teide 2.50 – 3.20pm 

Their performance will mark the end of this eight week Initial Stage of 
the programme. If you would like your child to continue learning guitar, 
please complete the Transition Stage form which is available on the 
Richmond Music Trust website:  
 
https://www.richmondmusictrust.org.uk/site/schools/wider-opportunities/.  
 
This stage runs for 20 weeks over the next two terms and costs £45 a 
term. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 23rd November. 
 
With kind regards 
 
Year 4 Team 
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